
STATE OF TEXAS  {}        
COUNTY OF BURNET {} 
CITY OF BURNET  {} 
 
 
On this the 11th day of August, 2015, the City Council of the City of Burnet convened in Workshop 
Session, at 5:30 p.m., at the at the regular meeting place, thereof with the following members present, 
to-wit: 
Mayor Pro Tem  Philip Thurman  
Council Members  Paul Shell, Paul Farmer, Tres Clinton, Mary Jane Shanes 
Absent    Gary Wideman, Joyce Laudenschlager 
City Manager   David Vaughn 
City Secretary   Kelly Dix 
Guests:  Mark Lewis, Evan Milliorn, Crista Bromley, Bettye Foulds, Gene Courtney, Jonny Simons, 
Randy Longoria, Mark Ingram, Craig Lindholm, Patricia Langford, Connie Maxwell, Paul Nelson, 
Alan Burdell 
Call to Order:  By Mayor Pro Tem Philip Thurman at 5:02 p.m. 
Presentation and discussion of 2015/16 Fiscal Year Budget: D. Vaughn: 
City Manager David Vaughn presented Council with the proposed 2015/16 Fiscal Year Budget.  Mr. 
Vaughn reviewed each fund.  Fire Chief Mark Ingram discussed the Paramedic Accredidation 
Program with Council and explained the benefits of the program.  Electric Department Supervisor 
Gene Courtney discussed the Department of Labor Training Program and the beneficial training it 
would provide the electric department employees.  Water Department Supervisor Alan Burdell 
discussed the possibility of additional employees for the department based on the increased size of 
the water/wastewater treatement plant now that the facility is completed and operational.  City 
Manager David Vaughn proposed discussions pertaining to a simplified rate structure for the golf 
course at the next budget meeting. 
Adjourn:  There being no further business the workshop was adjourned at 6:27 p.m. 
         
 
        _______________________ 
        Gary Wideman, Mayor  
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
__________________________ 
Kelly Dix , City Secretary 
 


